
Regular Board Meeting
January 6, 2014

The Parsons City Council met for its regular meeting, Monday, December 2, 2013,
 at 6:00 p .m. at the city council meeting room.  Mayor Boaz called the meeting to order.  Roll
 called:
 Present                                               Absent
 Mark Davis                                      Danny Mills                                    
 Dwight Lancaster  
 Joseph Fisher                 
 Bobby Rainey
 Marty Carrington 
 Kevin Cagle                                                                                                 

Motion by Kevin Cagle to accept the minutes and dispense with the reading from last month’s 
meeting as sent out. Second by Joseph Fisher Vote:  All Ayes 

Motion by Mark Davis to approve the financial reports for November, 2013 as sent out.  Second 
by Joseph Fisher   Vote:  All Ayes

Presentations:  none

 Community Forum: 

 Reports from committees, councilmen, and other officers 
  New Business:  

  I:  First Reading on Ordinance 253 - An Ordinance to amend the Parsons Municipal
       Zoning Ordinance:  Allowing homes for the aged as a use permitted on appeal in B
      -1(General Business) districts and amending the criteria for homes for the aged in R-2
       (Medium Density Residential) districts.
       Mayor Boaz stated that a company is looking at an area near Volner Lane as a possible         
       area for an assisted  living facility. Since this area already has all the sewer, water and gas
       lines that will be needed, this ordinance will allow the company to come to the BZA Board   
       to ask permission on appeal to locate in this area.  
       Motion to pass this ordinance on First Reading by Kevin Cagle Second by Marty 
       Carrington.
        Vote:
        Danny Mills   -Absent and not voting                                
        Dwight Lancaster-Aye  
        Joseph Fisher   -Aye              
        Bobby Rainey-Aye
        Marty Carrington -Aye
        Kevin Cagle  -Aye  
        Mark Davis  - Aye



  Regular Monthly Meeting January 6, 2014

   Kevin Cagle addressed the board about looking into a new storm siren system for the city after 
   he had been contacted by a resident who says the warning signal could not be heard.

   Mayor Boaz suggested doing an exercise to see what areas of the city the siren is not reaching.
   Chief of Police Dale King noted that if a new siren was needed, he could check the military 
   sites to see what was available.

 
  Motion to adjourn by Mark Davis   Second by Kevin Cagle Vote:  all Ayes

 
    ____________________________ 
     Tim David  Boaz, Mayor  

   

 ________________________
    Judy Daugherty, City Recorder


